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Raoul, 
Per the Committee's Order, staff is hereby notifying the Committee that we received the 
PDOC from the air district on Monday, December 19, 2011. It arrived almost 2 months later 
than anticipated (11/01/11) and has therefore impacted the PSA publication date.  
  
Despite the delayed publication of the PDOC, staff continues to move forward and all but 
three sections of the PSA have been submitted for management review and editing. Overall 
the document is now in the review cycle and during the first week of January staff will be 
submitting a formal Memo and new proposed revised schedule to the Committee. The 
Memo will likely identify a publication date towards the end of January. For the time being, 
staff wants to keep the Committee apprized of the delay. Thanks. 
  
I will be out of the office until January 3, 2012 but Mike Battles will be covering for me if you 
have any questions. He is copied here. I will ask Mike to docket this email. Thanks. 
  
Respectfully, 
Eric K. Solorio, Project Manager 
  
California Energy Commission 
Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
  
(916) 651-0966 
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